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This table outlines recommended three-year graduated increase in PSIF. In order to minimize the impact of the rise in fees, a 
three-year graduated increase is proposed. FY21 includes 50% of the total recommended fee, FY22 is 75% of the full fee 
amount, and FY23 would bring the fees to the full recommended amount.  
 


